
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 25th April- Pets Workshop 

Mrs Cadman and Charlie will visit to show the 
children a selection of small pets.   
 

Friday 12th May- Stockley Farm 

The Reception children will be visiting 

Stockley Farm next half term (details to 

follow) 

 

 

 

 

The “Three Little Pigs” was the story of the week.  The children heard 

different versions of this traditional tale.  We discussed how they were the same and 

how they were different.  The children particularly liked the ones with a gory end for 

the wolf!  We made and decorated model houses for the three pigs.  Some of the 

children loved getting gluey and the houses look amazing on display in the classroom.   

In maths, we have been counting in two’s.  We have looked closely at the numbers and 

noticed the number pattern.  The children talked about things which come in two’s like 

socks and gloves, hands and feet- even our nostrils!  We have also been naming and 

ordering sets of numbers. 

The children have been busy baking and making to get ready for Mother’s Day.  

We won’t spoil their surprise but hope you enjoy their efforts. 

On Friday we supported Red Nose Day and everyone looked fantastic in their 

silly socks and tights.  We were also treated to the Year Five sharing assembly.  The 

Reception children are starting to talk about what we might do for our sharing 

assembly in the summer term. 
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Have a lovely weekend,                                               
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Kirby  

 

Mystery Reader 

Mr Hancock stood in to be 

our mystery reader this 

week.  The children were 

excited to hear Mr Hancock 

sharing story of “Jack and 

the Beanstalk”. 

Many thanks for your time! 

 


